
 

 

4th May 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 Visit to a Sikh Temple 
 
We will be continuing our learning in RE about sacred places by visiting a local Sikh temple. We will then 

be comparing this with our visit to the church and the Hindu temple. We will be visiting the temple on 

Upper Chorlton Road.  All of Year 1 will go on the morning of Thursday 25th May, and we will be back 

in time to have lunch in school as normal. 

 

School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school jumper 

we will either provide them with a spare from the office, or they will be given a high-vis jacket to wear. 

 

As you will know school has been able to fund all the costs for the two previous ‘places of worship’ trips, 

however for this trip there is a small cost for the bus fare to and from the temple. A contribution of 

£3.60 to help cover costs for transport would be appreciated. If we do not receive sufficient 

contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled. Please note that payment can be made online via SIMS 

Agora. If your child is eligible for pupil premium you are entitled to the trip being funded by school. 

 

Please sign the permission slip below and return it by Monday 22nd May. If you are available to help 

accompany the children to and from the temple please indicate below. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Hayley Craven, Jo Crolla and Laura Thomas  

Year 1 Teachers 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 1 Visit to a Sikh Temple 
 
Child’s Name:____________________________________________ Class:_________________ 
 

I give permission for my child to attend the visit to the Sikh temple [  ] 

I enclose a contribution of £3.60 / My child is eligible for Pupil Premium (please delete as appropriate) 

I am able to help out on the trip  [  ] 

 
Signed (Parent/Carer):_____________________________________ Date:_________________ 

 


